From: Clif Taylor [mailto:ctaylor@spottswood.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 4:54 PM

To: Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: president@keyslodging.org; 'Dean Carlson ' <deankeywest@gmail.com>; 'Diane Schmidt'
<Diane.Schmidt@WestinKeyWestResort.com>; 'Eugenia Simons ' <esimons@gateshotelkeywest.com>;
'Johan Amneus' <jamneus@oceankey.com>; 'Kara Lundgren' <gm@amaracayresort.com>; '‘Michael
Ruiter ' <michael@oceanspakeywest.com>; 'Piper Smith ' <psmith@historictours.com>; 'Steve Mungall'
<steven.mungall@parrotkeyresort.com>; 'Steve Robbins' <steve @keywesthospitalityinns.com>; 'Yvonne
Sermak ' <avalonkeywest@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: Public Hearing - Special City Commission Meeting concerning Requests for Additional
Vehicle for Hire Licenses related to Section 78, City of Key West Code of Ordinances

Commissioner Kaufman,
| support ride sharing programs and my guests ask for it every day.

The business model for these programs tends to make use of existing vehicles and existing citizens so
there shouldn’t be a large impact on our traffic. With nearly 1,000 added hotel rooms in the past two
years in the Key West / Stock Island market, we need a solution that 1) will not create stress on our
infrastructure and 2) will service our hotel guests.

Please let me know if | can assist.

Best Regards,
Clif Taylor

Clif Taylor, CHA

Senior Vice-President — Hotel Operations
Spottswood Management, Inc.

506 Fleming Street

Key West, FL 33040

E-mail: ctaylor@spottswood.com
WWW.Spottswood.com

Office: 305-320-0027




